Please do not remove

EILEEN HOUSE

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND SECONAL XSTECOMENTAL

80-94 NEWINGTON CAUSEWAY LONDON SE1 6EF

TELEX 883669 TELEPHONE 01-703 6380 Ext 3775

GTN 2916

FPCL 138/88 EL(88)P/170 V



Your reference
Our reference

TO:

FAMILY PRACTITIONER COMMITTEES (ENGLAND): FOR ACTION RHAS, DHAS, SHAS, and CHCs: FOR INFORMATION

M.R.H.A. - AEMIN.

ROYE 110CT 1988

FOR ACTION BY SOS

COPIES SENT YOU

7 October 1988

Dear Administrator

PRIMARY CARE : STUDIES IN SERVICE DELIVERY

Summary

This letter informs FPCs that the reports of the joint FPC/DHA studies of service delivery in Halton and Loughborough are now available.

- 1. The White Paper "Promoting Better Health" stated that the Government had set up two studies into "the way primary care services are being co-ordinated, planned and delivered". One, in Halton, was conducted by Cheshire FPC in collaboration with Halton DHA, the other in Loughborough, was conducted by Leicestershire FPC in collaboration with Leicestershire DHA.
- 2. Both studies have now been concluded and reports have been submitted to the Secretary of State. Copies of the study reports are available at ± 5 each from the offices of Cheshire and Leicestershire FPCs.
- 3. FPCs are asked to copy this letter to Local Representative Committees.
- 4. This letter will be cancelled and deleted from the current communication index on 30 September 1989.

Yours faithfully

J SHARPE

Family Practitioner Services Division 1

(c) Crown Copyright. This letter may be freely reproduced by those to whom it is sent.